
16 October 2020 

Richard Chater 
The Rotary Club of Albert Park 
200 The Blvd 
Port Melbourne VIC 3207 

Dear Mr Chater, 

I am pleased to invite you to the Annual General Meeting of Star Health Group Ltd on Monday 26th 
October 2020 starting at 4pm to receive a partnership award.  

Our Annual General Meeting will be held via Zoom this year; in-line with restrictions placed on group 
events as a result of COVID-19.   

We would like to present the Albert Park Rotary Club with an award in acknowledgement of the 
wonderful partnership our organisations have. In particular, we would like to acknowledge:  

• The generosity of the Albert Park Rotary Club in providing our consumers, across all
programs, a means of improving their quality of life. From funding for occupational therapy
equipment and orthopaedic shoes, to diapers and laptops, the Rotary Club have been
essential to ensuring our staff can best support their consumers.

• The generosity in providing Star Health with extra funds to support consumers affected by
COVID-19. Despite limitations imposed upon them from COVDI-19 restrictions, Rotary have
continued to maintain their support.

Please find attached the invitation to the Star Health 2020 Annual General Meeting. 

We are privileged to host the Hon. Martin Foley, the new Minister for Health as our special guest 
speaker. 

Please RSVP to Deepa Prabhu at dprabhu@starhealth.org.au or on 9066 1586. We will then provide 
you with the login details to attend this meeting.  

We look forward to seeing you on 26th October 2020 to acknowledge the appreciation we have for 
our partnership. 

Kind regards 

Damian Ferrie 
Chief Executive Officer 


